
I strongly oppose this measure simply because I do not want to walk out of my front door and have 
people camping on the sidewalk.  It is hard enough to go out in public on the city streets and must be 
constantly on edge wondering if you will make it to your destination safely.  If you truly think about it if 
we continue to make it easier and easier for the homeless the more, they will flock to Oregon to set up 
camp.  Why is it that the people that have worked all their lives to make a home for themselves are the 
ones that have to suffer.  I know that if any of my family or friends needed a place to stay, I would be the 
first one to welcome them into my home.  It makes you wonder why these people that are homeless 
have no where to go and no one to turn too, have they burned all their bridges with their loved ones? 
Please do not pass this measure as it hurts the taxpayers that are paying for these public streets and 
parks. 

 


